

## FOR THE ATTENTION OF

Vicky Gresty & Heather Birkett-Rothwell Hollins Grundy Primary School The Hags Off Hollins Lane Bury BL9 8AT

30<sup>th</sup> April 2014

Dear Vicky / Heather

We were so impressed with your students and their knowledge when they visited our Pilsworth education centre, that we would like to present them with our Reduce, Re-use, Recycle, Reward certificate.

The certificate is only awarded to individuals or groups which have demonstrated a commitment to Recycle for Greater Manchester's key messages, encouraging others to recycle more and better as well as supporting our wider aims of zero waste. Your students also showed extra commitment, as they walked the distance to and from school to spend the day with us.

We have mentioned your school on our Recycle for Greater Manchester Facebook page as receiving the award.

I hope the students are delighted with the certificate which is well deserved.

Yours sincerely

Donna

Communications Support Assistant 01204 374 222 I 07795 841 114 Unit 4 Hurstwood Court I Raikes Lane Industrial Estate I Bolton I BL3 2NP









